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MEMORANDUtt FOR: D. Hoatson/R. Sherr j

G.Bennett/R.Fei
C.Serpan ~

-

R.Voll
S.f r '

/FROM: Charles N. Kelber, Assistant Director ! s
>

for Advanced Reactor Safety Research #

Division of Reactor Safety Research

SUBJECT:
TMI-2 EXAMINATIONS -- MEMORANDUM 0F UNDERSTANDING

Attached for your review and comment is a copy f the latest draft
Memorandum of Understanding (M00) among DOE, E I, GPU and NRC for
the TMI-2 Examinations. Your coments and sug estions, to enable
Mr. Levine to present a unified NRC position to the Joint Coordina-
ting Comittee, October 26, are requested by COB October 24.

Suggestions in the following areas would be particularly appreciated:

provision for accomplishing NRC goalso

application of personnel and financial resourceso

o co-mingling of funds
_

o authority to comit funds

o resciution of conflicts

cW, ,.

Charles N. Kelber, Assistant Director
for Advanced Reactor Safety Research

Division of Reactor Safety Research

Attachment:
Letter from Feinroth plus the MOU

cc: TEMurley w/ attachment
JLarkins w/o attachment
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